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News Release 
Councillor Swearing-in Ceremony Livestream 

November 2, 2020 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
A new member of the City of Iqaluit Council Committee will receive the oath of office during a 
swearing-in ceremony at 1:30 pm on Tuesday, November 3rd, 2020, in council chambers at city 
hall building #901. 
 
John Fawcett was appointed as the newest member of council during a city council meeting on 
Tuesday, October 27th, 2020 with Motion #20-336. This seat fills the vacancy after Malaiya 
Lucassie resigned as a council member on October 14th, 2020.  
 
John Fawcett was appointed as the runner-up from the 2019 municipal elections and holds the 
most votes after Malaiya Lucassie. 
 
Listen to the City Council swearing-in ceremony at 1:30 pm on Tuesday, November 3rd, 2020 
through the live link: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDwLQAFnruiIuIa8perf1BA  
 
 
For additional information, please contact: 
 
Lisa Milosavljevic 
Communications and Customer Service Manager 
City of Iqaluit 
L.Milosavljevic@iqaluit.ca  
867-979-5607 
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